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As a law-abiding Oregon resident, I find the most recent amendments to SB 348 

appalling. Measure 114 and SB 348 together are appalling. Criminals do not follow 

laws, yet I the law-abiding citizen does, and I'm the one being penalized by politicians 

trying to make amendments to Senate Bill 348.  At the last hour on a Friday night, 

Oregon politicians are trying to secretly include changes in this Senate Bill 348 - 

dropping a 64-page anti-gun bill!  This MUST STOP!!! Quit pushing your agenda to 

create an unconstitutional permit to purchase. Furthermore, you are wanting to 

prevent young adults to purchase firearms.  As a Veteran spouse, I'm sickened by 

this.  We can have an 18-year-old serve in our military, but can't purchase a firearm 

in Oregon. What about kids who are trap shooters or hunters?  They too won't be 

able to purchase a firearm. This is appalling!  

 

As a US citizen, I have the right to protect myself and my family. This Senate Bill is 

misleading and extreme! If I'm already background checked here in Oregon as a 

concealed carry holder why do I need to further purchase a 'permit' to purchase a 

firearm? They already run my background if I purchase a gun in the state of Oregon. 

Why are we adding another financial burden to Oregon taxpayers?   

 

Stop this madness! Stop playing games with Oregon residents! 


